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Dear Transportation Leaders,

I am writing to ask you to respond to and share MTC's Bay Trail SFO Gap Study/Survey that
is open for the next few weeks.  This study will determine how to improve Bay Trail
connectivity around SFO in Millbrae and San Bruno.  As you may know, the Bay Trail is a
major commute and recreational option for those traveling between the Peninsula and SF.

Thank you for your assistance in gathering input here.

Mike Swire
Appointee, SMCTA Community Advisory Committee
Chair, C/CAG Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee
(written as an individual)
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